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Participants:
Nicole Demarchena, Basketball
Kate Karraker, Basketball
Jocelyn Portmann, Basketball
Allison Slysz, Basketball
Ashley Avila, Crew
Claire Fahrner, Crew
Elizabeth DeLeon, Cross Country
Sarah Felman, Equestrian
Nell Maynard, Equestrian
Ella Pittman, Equestrian
Laura Von der Porten, Equestrian
Katherine Guinee, Field Hockey
Laura Murphy, Field Hockey
Jessica Taylor, Field Hockey
Hannah Lozinski, Golf
Katie Poulin, Golf
Sana Barclay, Soccer
Zoe Marshall, Soccer
Lily Rosenberg, Soccer
Anna Hartman, Squash
Catherine Ryan, Squash
Allison Shilling, Squash
Rachel Boynton, Swimming and Diving
Cathleen Pruden, Swimming and Diving
Michelle Cai, Tennis
Margaux Holloschutz, Tennis
Amber Legare, Track & Field
Martina Kneifel, Volleyball
Kristina Weld, Volleyball
Stephany Yang, Volleyball
Becca Rogers, SGA Liaison
Summer Hutcheson, Athletics Administration


The meeting was called to order at 7:03 p.m. eastern time by the chair, Kristina Weld. The members noted above were present. 


1. Welcome and Announcements. 
· Ms. Weld brought the SAAC to order.

2. Approval of the Sunday, November 10, 2013 minutes.

It was VOTED

“That the minutes of the Sunday, November 10, 2013 meeting be approved as written.”

3. Discussion of Sport Peformance.
· Dr. Lori Hendricks asked for input from the SAAC on sport performance as an area for development within the Mount Holyoke Athletics Department. Topics covered in the discussion included nutrition, sleep, fan base, strength and conditioning, academics, recruiting, uniforms, and injury prevention.

4. Update: Community Service Subcommittee.
· The Community Service Subcommittee announced that they needed more volunteers to donate gifts for the toy drive by Friday, December 13, 2013.

5. Approval of National Student-Athlete Day T-shirt Design.
· Some revisions were made to the design before approval.

6. Update: NEWMAC SAAC.
· Stephany Yang and Amber Legare announced the decisions of the NEWMAC SAAC on the NCAA legislation. All measures were decided as the MHC SAAC had decided, except the provision on waivers for schools transitioning to a co-ed structure. Revisions to the NEWMAC Sportsmanship Award were also discussed.

7. Update: Peck School.
· It was announced that Corina Willner would be the Peck School Liaison for Spring 2014. The volunteer program will start up again soon, with details to follow.

8. Announcement of New Executive Board.
· The executive board for 2014 will be: Allison Slysz – Chair; Rose Donahue – Vice Chair; Ellie De Leon – Secretary; and Anna Hartman – Treasurer.

9. Overview of Expectations.
· The expectations for SAAC members were reviewed for new members. Members are expected to attend meetings and are allowed only 3 absences, with no more than 2 absences in one semester of membership. Members are also expected to participate actively in their subcommittees and attend subcommittee meetings.

10. Giveaways!
· Ms. Hutcheson organized some giveaway’s to celebrate the end of the 2013 SAAC.

11. Next Game of the Week.
· The next Game of the Week is the basketball game on December 4, 2013, hosted by the tennis team.

12. Adjournment.  The meeting was adjourned by Ms. Weld at 7:55 p.m.
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